
The Centre for Human Rights, University of Pretoria in collaboration with Public Interest Practice 
will cordially invite you to the delegation briefing on the current situation in Ukraine, discussing 
the impact of the war on South Africa and exploring opportunities for partnerships between 

Ukrainian and South African organisations.

Ukrainian Civil Society Delegation to South Africa

Event Information

University of Pretoria, Faculty of Law and Online
Thursday, 20th April 2023

10h00 AM - 12h00 PM SAST

RSVP
Jacob van Garderen

+27 82 820 3960/ jacob@publicinterestpractice.co.za

Register Here

mailto:jacob@publicinterestpractice.co.za
https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_TMx9G1eUQnqRYyU0Vxc8JQ

